Liberty Utilities

ChristiAne Mason

Director/Head

Regulatory, Government & Community

C: 603-856-4231

E: ChristiAne.Mason@libertyutilities.com

July 27, 2012

Via ERF and U.S. Mail

Debra Howland, Executive Director

New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10

Concord, NH 03301-2429

Re: DG 06-120 EnergyNorth Natural Gas, Inc.
Residential Low Income Assistance Program Quarterly Report

Dear Ms. Howland:

I enclose for filing with the Commission one copy of EnergyNorth Natural Gas, Inc.'s Residential Low
Income Assistance Program Quarterly Report for the quarter ending June 2012 for the 2011-12 program
year. An electronic copy of this filing has been submitted via the Commission's ERF system.

Thank you for your assistance with this matter. Please do not hesitate to contact me with questions.

Sincerely,

Ct ke (e

ChristiAne G. Mason

Enclosures

cc: Victor Del Vecchio
Regulatory.NH@Ilibertyutilities.com
celia.obrien@us.ngrid.com
Leary, Ann E. (Ann.Leary@nationalgrid.com)
CFMS®@us.ngrid.com
Service List
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